
 
 

    Bargaining Update                 

             To PSAC / NEU Members 
 

We have reached a tentative deal! 
 
 
 

We have recently finished the mediation process with the Government of Nunavut and your 
Bargaining Team was successful in reaching a tentative agreement. 
 
It has been a full two years of hard negotiations for your bargaining team as they had to fight 
for every inch and to get rid of just about all of the concessions (i.e. giving up your benefits) the 
employer tried to force on you, the members. 
 
In the coming weeks a ratification kit outlining the changes to the Collective Agreement will be 
made available on our website and we will be holding a ratification meetings and votes.  
 
A big shout-out goes out to the Bargaining Team members Jennifer Pearce, Abe Qammaniq, 
Rob Hogan, Rick Roberts and Linda Hunter for their determination in reaching this Tentative 
Agreement that they recommend unanimously. 
 
Bill Fennell congratulated the team on a job well done. He also noted that “The employer never 
really came to the table for the first year of negotiations, frustrating the entire bargaining unit.”  
 
“After a long round of bargaining, I’m happy to hear a tentative agreement has been reached. 
Now our members can focus on what they do best, which is to provide quality services to 
Nunavummiuts”, says Jack Bourassa, Regional Executive Vice President for the PSAC North. 
 
Watch the NEU and PSAC North websites for details on the Ratification Vote. 
 

We thank you for your solidarity and support of the Bargaining Team. 
 

In solidarity, 
 
Bill Fennell, NEU President     Jack Bourassa, PSAC REVP North  

      
 
Nunavut Employees Union: neu.ca     PSAC North: psacnorth.com 


